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Minister Mchunu on a working visit to assess the Loskop Pipeline Project 

 
24 June 2022 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Senzo Mchunu with his Deputy Minister David Mahlobo will be 

on a working visit to engage stakeholders on the Loskop Pipeline Project at the Forever Resort Loskop 

Conference Centre on 28 June 2022. 

The Loskop Pipeline Project is a cross-border project that will benefit communities in both Mpumalanga 

and Limpopo provinces.  

The Ministry working visit will include engagements with both the Mpumalanga and Limpopo Provincial 

Governments and the affected local and district municipalities. The Ministry will also have stakeholder 

engagements in Moutse in Elias Motswaledi Local Municipality and Verena in the Thembisile Hani Local 

Municipality.  

Members of the media are invited as follows:  

Date :  Tuesday, 28 June 2022  

Venue :  Forever Resort Loskop  

Time :  11H30 

For confirmations, please contact Themba Khoza on 066 301 6962 / KhozaB@dws.gov.za or 

raletjenam@dws.gov.za / molotok@dws.gov.za  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of Water and 

Sanitation on 082 874 2942 or Themba Khoza on 066 301 6962 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za  

mailto:KhozaB@dws.gov.za
mailto:raletjenam@dws.gov.za
mailto:molotok@dws.gov.za
http://www.dws.gov.za/

